
UNITED  STATES  POSTAL  INSPECTION  SERVICE

OFFICE OF COUNSEL

475 L’ENFANT PLAZA, SW, ROOM 3301
WASHINGTON, DC  20260-2101
TELEPHONE:  202-268-7004
EMAIL:  FOIA@USPIS.GOV
FAX:  202-268-4538

October 18, 2021

Mr. John Greenewald
The Black Vault Headquarters
27305 W. Live Oak Road Suite 1203
Castaic, CA  91384-4520

RE:  FOIA No. 2022-FPIS-00005

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in reference to your Freedom of Information Act request addressed to the FBI, 
Federal Bureau of Investigation, dated July 17, 2017, for access to records pertaining 
to John Edgar Hoover.

Found in the files of the FBI were 19 pages of record material that originated with the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service.  These pages were recently referred to this office for a 
release-ability determination and direct response to you. 

Enclosed are 3 pages of record material which can be released to you. In addition, 
there were 16 pages that were deemed nonresponsive to this request. 

If you have any questions regarding the handling of your request, please contact the 
Inspection Service FOIA Requester Service Center at (202) 268-7004 between the 
hours of 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) or by email at FOIA@uspis.gov.

If you consider this response to be a denial of your request for records, you have the 
right to appeal this response by writing to the General Counsel, U.S. Postal Service, 
475 L’Enfant Plaza, SW, Washington, DC 20260-1135, within 90 days of the date of 
this response letter or via email at FOIAAppeal@usps.gov.  Your appeal must be 
postmarked or electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of the response to 
your request. The letter of appeal should include:  (1) A copy of the request, any 
notification of denial or other action, and any other related correspondence; (2) The 
FOIA tracking number assigned to the request; (3) A statement of the action, or 
failure to act, from which the appeal is taken; (4) A statement identifying the specific 
redactions to responsive records that you are challenging; (5) A statement of the 
relief sought; and (6) A statement of the reasons why you believe the action or failure 
to act is erroneous.

mailto:FOIA@uspis.gov
mailto:FOIAAppeal@usps.gov


- 2 -

Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) 
which was created to offer mediation services to resolve disputes between FOIA 
requesters and Federal agencies as a non-exclusive alternative to litigation. Using 
OGIS services does not affect your right to pursue litigation.  You may contact OGIS 
in any of the following ways:  write to the Office of Government Information Services, 
National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS, College 
Park, MD  20740-6001; email to ogis@nara.gov; call (202) 741-5770 (toll-free (877) 
684-6448); fax to 202-741-5769.

Sincerely,

/s/

Lisa Frazier
FOIA Analyst

Enclosures
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The Black Vault
The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world.  The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages

released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com

This document is made available through the declassification efforts 
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of: 

http://www.theblackvault.com









































